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College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

  

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2018-2019 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 

Winter Finals week schedule Tuesday, December 18, 2018 – Thursday, December 20, 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Final Bell Schedule Wednesday, December 19 

Period 0 8:20 a.m. – 10:25 a.m. 

Nutrition 10:25 a.m. – 10:35 a.m. 

Period 5 10:45 a.m. – 12:50 p.m. 

Lunch 12:50 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. 

Period 6 1:40 p.m. – 3:45 p.m. 

Final Bell Schedule Thursday, December 20 

Period 3 8:20 a.m. – 10:25 a.m. 

Nutrition 10:25 a.m. – 10:35 a.m. 

Period 4 10:45 a.m. – 12:50 p.m. 

Lunch 12:50 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. 

Period 8 1:40 p.m. – 3:45 p.m. 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Final Exam Schedule (see below) 
Wednesday: Final Exam Schedule (see below) 
Thursday: Final Exam Schedule (see below) 
Friday: Winter Recess 
 

WINTER BREAK 
Friday, December 21, 2018 – Monday, January 7, 2019 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. PROHIBITED AREAS:  

- Visitor and Staff Lots 
- Reserved spaces:  

 
LOT PE 260-270 and 273-277 
 

 You must have your permit visible and posted in the REAR 
VIEW mirror (not flipped over nor behind another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Campus Security or by email to 
mbuckley@bhusd.org When you report this, be sure to 
IDENTIFY the car in your spot (make, model, color) and the 
BHHS parking pass number (if it has one). 

 
STUDENTS WITH PARKING PERMITS:  
NOTICE: You may NOT go to your cars during school hours. 

 PLAN AHEAD – USE YOUR LOCKER 
 Parking lot doors will be locked at the start of period 2. 
 If you are in the lot or go to your car, you could receive a 1-day 

suspension. 
 Seniors who go to their cars will lose participation privileges in 

senior activities. 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you violate any of the 

above rules! 
 You may not move your car from lot to lot during school time 

(7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/
mailto:mbuckley@bhusd.org


 
 
 
 
 

Interested in Early College Credit Program, click on the link for information and the application: 
https://tinyurl.com/yb2hlh5z Deadline is Friday, Dec. 21, 2018. 
 

Did you lose something? Please check the Lost and Found in the Attendance Office, room 292 – any items not claimed by 
Thursday, December 20 will be donated to charity. 
 

If you bought a Winter Formal ticket online don’t forget that you MUST turn in your paperwork to the student store or you 
will not be admitted into the dance. If you are bringing an outside guest to Winter Formal you must have your guest forms 
approved by your House Administrator before you come to the student store to pay. Tickets are selling out fast, don’t be left out, 
get yours today! 
 

Winter Formal Tickets on sale now! 
 
Winter Formal Tickets are available for sale on the Student Store website now!! 
 
Winter Formal is a semi-formal dance for ALL BHHS students; this year formal has a theme: Masquerade 
the theme should not have any influence on the outfit you plan to wear, and you will be given a masquerade mask as you enter the 
dance (included in the price of your ticket) 
 
Formal is: Thursday, December 20, 2018, 7 - 10 pm 
at Mountaingate Country Club, 12445 Mountaingate Drive, Los Angeles, CA 90049 
food, dessert, and soda and lemonade will be served at the event - you don't want to miss the "Mac & Cheese Bites" at this place!! 
(food is also included in the price of your ticket) 
 
Tickets cost is the same as last year: $45 with ASB card/ $60 without 
(only one ticket may be purchased at the ASB discount price, per ASB student) 
 
Permission paperwork must be completed prior to ticket purchase. 
Everyone needs this Winter formal contract: goo.gl/MmxTBM 
Outside (non BHHS student) guests also need this Guest pass: goo.gl/d4SrKZ 
Students that are bringing an outside guest will need to get your guest form paperwork signed off by your Assistant 
Principals (Mr. Wenker – House A, Mr. Stewart - House B, Ms. McCrea - House. C). (if you plan to bring a student who does not 
attend BHHS, get this paperwork printed and completed ASAP, don't wait until the last minute or your guest won't be able to attend)  
 
Bring all paperwork that needs to be Completed paperwork can be taken directly to the student store, and once 
processed, the student may purchase tickets online now, or at the student store (with check or cash) next week 12/10 - 
12/14 (Deadline is next Friday 12/14 at 2:00 pm) 
 
After the 12/14 deadline, anyone attempting to purchase tickets, will have to pay $70 per ticket (no more ASB discounts 
allowed) 
 
Thank you 
ASB 
 

 
Registration is open for the BHEF 5K/10K which will take place on January 27, 2019.  
Register at https://beverlyhills5k10krunwalkandfitnessblast.com/ 
All proceeds benefit BHEF which support all 5 BHUSD schools.  For more information or 
sponsorships, please contact BHEF at 310-557-0651. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://tinyurl.com/yb2hlh5z
https://goo.gl/MmxTBM
https://goo.gl/d4SrKZ
https://beverlyhills5k10krunwalkandfitnessblast.com/


 

 
BHHS Science Fair is coming on February 2! High school students are eligible to win CASH 
SCHOLARSHIP PRIZES! Sign up by December 21 in order to receive weekly Science Fair updates 
to help keep you on track with project planning. Sign up at http://www.bhsciencefair.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Join the Site Technology Advisory Committee (Site TAC)! 
Students and Parents needed! 

·  Are you excited about the coming one-to-one computer program at the high school?  
·  Do you have insights to offer about educational software? 
·  Do you have concerns about liability or safety of the devices?  
· Would you enjoy playing a role in establishing the vision and plan for where the school will be, technology-wise, in three 

years? 
·  Do you want to have a say in school policy about devices? 

Meetings are every 4-6 weeks. If this committee sounds just right for you, please email Sue Leifield (sleifield@bhusd.com) or 
Erica Harper (eharper@bhusd.com) with your name and contact information.  
 
Are you interested in technology? Do you like helping out staff? Would you like to meet students that share one or both of those interests? If 
the answer to any of those is yes, then The Norman Tech Squad is the club for you. The Norman Tech Squad is a student tech support society that 
serves the student body by teaching and offering hands-on support to teachers with their technology problems. If you're interested, email Dr. 
Rubenstein at srubenstein@bhusd.org 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes event ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse the 
business or the nature of the production listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or attended by any event advertised herein.” 
 
The Distinguished Speakers' Series has a wonderful line up this year. 

 
Students must sign up with Ms. Garratt in V-21. This event is FREE for Beverly Hills High School students. This year includes: 
 
Jan 13, Chris Wallace, Award winning Veteran Journalist and host of FOX NEWS SUNDAY 
Feb 10, James Comey, former FBI Director 
Mar 3, Jon Meacham, presidential historian, pulitzer prize winning, best-selling author 
April 14, Alan Alda, TV Icon and Science Communicator 
May 19, Paul Nicklen, National Geography's 2018 Adventurer of the Year, conservation activist and wildlife photographer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

College Monday Workshop Series - All sessions are in room 290 during lunch on Mondays unless otherwise noted. *indicates 
workshop is on a different day or new date. Please sign up on Naviance. 
 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a 
special Q&A program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of 
all grades are welcome. Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at 
some meetings) and don’t forget to bring your questions! And thank you to our wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 
8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 
 

 Thursday, January 17, 2019 
 Thursday, February 7, 2019 
 Thursday, March 14, 2019 
 Thursday, April 11, 2019 

 

http://www.bhsciencefair.org/
mailto:sleifield@bhusd.com
mailto:eharper@bhusd.com
mailto:srubenstein@bhusd.org
http://bhhs.bhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?userGroupREC_ID=10626&uREC_ID=10626&type=d&title=Counseling&un=ESD-CNS
http://bhhs.bhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=35498&type=d&pREC_ID=304527


 

 

 Wednesday, May 8, 2019 
 
Peer Tutoring Is Here! If you need help with homework or getting ready for a quiz or test, sign up for a free tutoring 
session from one of our great peer tutors who are here to help. We have a great new signup system this year to ensure that 
we'll have a tutor ready to address your specific needs. There are just TWO easy steps to take. 1) First, on any Monday  
afternoon or evening until 8 pm, go to this googledoc on any Monday to sign up for help in a certain subject. 2) Then the 
next day, Tuesday, come to Room 290 for your session. If you have questions, contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.com 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Xm3X3bKG5o3emKGZLfbGbe3TMaPHQK-vjMAY0QAZ5A0/edit 
 
College Visits- College visits are open to all grades with prior teacher permission. You can get a gold permission form, in the 
College & Career Center or in any of the houses. Have your teachers sign the form ahead of time and bring it the day of the visit.  
Please sign up ahead of time for visits in Naviance Student. 
https://student.naviance.com/bhhs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes event ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse the 
business or the nature of the production listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or attended by any event advertised herein.” 
 

Winter Break Community Service Opportunity: Volunteer with the Friendship Circle of Los Angeles at their Winter Camp for 
kids who have special needs. Make a difference while enjoying a week of field trips and fun activities. Monday - Friday, December 
24- 28 9-4pm (orientation & training, Sunday, Dec. 23 from 10-12) Please RSVP to racheli@fcla.org or call 310.280.0955 
or contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org for general information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Complimentary custom mouthguards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your appointment (310) 
855-1000 
 
 
 

mailto:cdubin@bhusd.com
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